
  
- Forwarded message ----- 
From: Chris O'connell <chris.o'connell@networkrail.co.uk> 
To: Lynn Sylvia Marsh  
Sent: Thursday, 5 May 2022 at 08:45:22 BST 
Subject: RE: SR - 220425-000274 - Request to Discuss Putting Plaque on Bridge of Historical 
Importance - Bridge - Wearde Quay Road, Saltash 
  

OFFICIAL 
  
Good Morning Lynn, 
  
Some good news, we are happy for you to erect and maintain the plaque, either colour will 
be fine. 
  
We would prefer the plaque to be fastened to the disused gates, however, if not, it can be 
fastened directly into the stonework, avoiding mortar joints, to the side of the gateway. 
  
Once completed if you could send in photographs that would be great. 
  
If you have any further concerns, please let me know. 
  
Kind Regards 
  
Chris 
 


